
10/04/15 11:32
Fecha de impresión:Page 1 of 8Descripción del listado:

LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Referencia: 1

NICE-15-55

Address:

TOKYOLocation:

HANAWAName:
Name:

2015Year:Code:

Url: www.nice1.gr.jp

FEST-ART  - Festival-Art CampProject:

30Max Age:18Min Age:18/08/2015Final Date:04/08/2015Initial Date:

2Places:

Descripction of 
Workcamp:

NICE-15-055  Hanawa  (Fukushima)  08/04-08/18  FEST, ARTS  14 vols. (8 int.)



Organized together with KOBOSHA, a local NPO for community planning, since 
1996. We will join the summer festival called "TORO NAGASHI" that is a memorial 
service for an ancestor by making a lantern and floating it down a river. We will 
make large TORO (2 x 2 meters) for the festival in this workcamp. We aim to 
mobilize the area with workcamps. Through workcamps, the local community will 
be much more activated, redeveloping pride for their community and revival 
FUKUSHIMA! 



W: We will mainly help and join the festival by making four big lanterns "TORO" (2 
x 2 meters) and hundreds of small lanterns together with local students. You can 
design your own large "TORO" in this festival. It will be physically challenging 
work.





S: Unique festivals in each country. Bring some info.!



A: Public Sports Center. SB! CV



L: Small town in the southern part of Fukushima. 100km far from Fukushima 
nuclear power plant and the level of radioactivity is 0.06 mSv/h that is far from 
dangerous!



T: Tokyo (5 hours from Tokyo by bus. You need to arrive at Narita airport by 07:
30 on first day and can leave there after 20:00 on last day.)



LA: Home stay, sports, exchange parties, etc.



SR: Interest in Japanese culture, making big 

lanterns ("TORO") and working with locals! Japanese vols. will join from 08/02.
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LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Referencia: 2

NICE-15-67

Address:

TOKYOLocation:

TAISHI-TONDAName:
Name:

2015Year:Code:

Url: www.nice1.gr.jp

ENVI  - EnvironmentalProject:

30Max Age:18Min Age:28/08/2015Final Date:14/08/2015Initial Date:

1Places:

Descripction of 
Workcamp:

NICE-15-067  Taishi-Tonda   (Osaka)  08/14-08/28  ENVI  10 vols. (5 int.)



Organized together with local NPOs,'Association to protect nature in Tondabayashi' 
and 'Hamuro club'. Even though 70% of Japan's land is forested, the forests are 
not properly maintained, as there is a lack of investment in the health and ecology 
of these ecosystems since imported wood is much cheaper. Over 90% of our 
forests are not virgin forests and cannot be left as 'nature', so it is important to 
provide continuing care for our forests. We will try to revive our forests and create 
a balanced ecology.



W: We will work in two different forests. One is a so called 'NICE Forest' where we 
often have weekend workcamps to maintain the nature. We will mainly cut and 
clear trees to make trails, cut grasses, bamboos and make steps for a footpath in 
the forest. 



S: Similar kinds of activities of forest care and protection in each country. Please 
bring some information



A: Simple renovated house and a log house constructed by local people. Cooking 
with firewood. SB! CV



L: 60 km south of Osaka, but in a natural setting. 



T: Osaka (1 hour by train. You need to arrive at Kansai airport by 12:00 on the 
first day and can leave there after 17:00 on the last day) From Tokyo, 5 hours by 
bullet train or 11 hours by midnight bus. 



LA: Exchange parties, experiencing Japanese culture, home stay, etc.



SR: Interest in nature protection and promotion/ exchange with people. 
Adaptability to enjoy a simple lifestyle!
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LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Referencia: 3

NICE-15-68

Address:

TOKYOLocation:

HOSHINOName:
Name:

2015Year:Code:

Url: www.nice1.gr.jp

ENVI-KIDS  - Environmental-Work with kidsProject:

30Max Age:18Min Age:30/08/2015Final Date:15/08/2015Initial Date:

1Places:

Descripction of 
Workcamp:

NICE-15-068  Hoshino  (Fukuoka)  08/15-08/30  ENVI, KIDS  8 vols. (4 int.)



Organized together with a local group formed for this project since 1999. This 
village has received the first prize at the national contests for visibility of beautiful 
stars in the sky and terraced paddy fields. In spite of the town's natural heritage, 
depopulation (especially of youth) is a serious problem here similarly with many 
other parts of the country side in Japan. We aim to activate the area by 
international voluntary power through helping forest conservation and organizing 
children's summer camp.



W: We will work in the forests for maintenance by such as cutting underbrush. We 
will also support children's summer camp will be held in this village. We will play, 
cook, and live in a nature with kids in order for them to learn independence, group 
cooperation, and have interest in different cultures.



S: Effective cases of activated depopulated areas in each country. Bring some 
info..!



A: A community center. SB! CV.



L: Small village surrounded by mountains, about 50 km southeast of Fukuoka, 
famous for production of  tea leaves and beauty of starry sky.



T: Fukuoka (3 hours by express train. You need to arrive at Fukuoka airport by 
10:00AM on Aug. 15th and can leave there after 17:00 on Aug. 30). 



LA: Star watching, exchange parties, etc.



SR: Interest in nature protection & activity with children. Adaptability to enjoy a 
simple lifestyle is needed!
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LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Referencia: 4

NICE-15-72

Address:

TOKYOLocation:

OMUTAName:
Name:

2015Year:Code:

Url: www.nice1.gr.jp

ENVI  - EnvironmentalProject:

30Max Age:18Min Age:05/09/2015Final Date:22/08/2015Initial Date:

1Places:

Descripction of 
Workcamp:

NICE-15-072  Omuta  (Fukuoka)  08/22-09/05  ENVI  10 vols. (5 int.)



Organized together with Volanty (VO) since 2001. VO has cooperated with local 
group which maintains the forest and coordinates the bamboo lantern festival, 
which will be held in November. In spite of the town's wonderful local heritage and 
coal pit history, depopulation (especially of youth) is a serious problem here 
similarly with many other parts of the country side in Japan. We aim to help with 
nature conservation and prepare the festival, activate the area through 
workcamps.



W: We will work in the forests for maintenance by cutting bamboos. We can 
contribute to nature conservation through global voluntary power. We will use 
these bamboos to make the lanterns of the local festival. We might also do some 
other works in a community such as helping local farmers. 



S: Effective cases of activated festival in each country. Bring some info..!



A: Local community center. SB! CV



L: Omuta city is located southern part of the Fukuoka prefecture. There is a legend 
concerning dragon in Miike mountain nearby we'll stay.



T: Fukuoka (3 hours by express train. You need to arrive at Fukuoka airport by 
10:00 on Aug. 22 and can leave there after 15:00 on Sep. 5).

 

SR: Interest in environmental protection& local activation. Adaptability to enjoy a 
simple lifestyle!
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LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Referencia: 5

NICE-15-77

Address:

TOKYOLocation:

SHINTOKUName:
Name:

2015Year:Code:

Url: www.nice1.gr.jp

AGRI-ENVI  - Agriculture - EnvironmentalProject:

30Max Age:18Min Age:08/09/2015Final Date:26/08/2015Initial Date:

1Places:

Descripction of 
Workcamp:

NICE-15-077  Shintoku  (Hokkaido)  08/26-09/08  AGRI, ENVI, CONS  8 vols. (4 
int.)



Organized together with Kyodo Gakusha since 1998, a cooperative community 
where people with various backgrounds such as mentally disadvantaged, people 
who are tired of city life, who wants to learn farming or just want to live in the 
nature. They have five communities in Tokyo, Nagano and Hokkaido and grow 
animals and vegetables in ecological, organic way with utilizing bacterium. Their 
cheese got the 1st prize in the global contest! We will encourage their practice and 
share the spirit.



W: We will do some work that is hardly done by the daily work of the community 
(last year, it was creating a trail) with the supervision of the specialists. We will 
also join farm work (weeding and harvest in vegetable, corn and Japanese noodle 
fields) and other community work including house work.



S: Similar types of communities in each country and networking (Social farms). 
Bring some info.!



A: The community (female and male are separated). CV together with the people. 
SB!



L: Agricultural country side, 120 km east of Sapporo. -20 degree in winter and 20 
in summer.



T: Sapporo (4 hours by express train. You need to arrive at Shin-Chitose airport 
by 09:00 on Aug. 26 and can leave there after 17:00 on Sep. 08) From Tokyo, 13 
hours by bullet train or 32 hours by ship.

LA: School visit, joining a summer festival (tugs of war), exchange and birthday 
parties, etc.



SR: Interest and motivation to work and live in this type of community. Respect to 
their life. They also recruit volunteers for LMTI (Long and Middle Term Individual 
voluntary projects).
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LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Referencia: 6

NICE-15-80

Address:

TOKYOLocation:

ONUMA 2Name:
Name:

2015Year:Code:

Url: www.nice1.gr.jp

ENVI  - EnvironmentalProject:

30Max Age:18Min Age:16/09/2015Final Date:02/09/2015Initial Date:

1Places:

Descripction of 
Workcamp:

NICE-15-080  Onuma 2  (Hokkaido)  09/02-09/16  ENVI  10 vols. (6 int.)



Organized together with Onuma Milestone 22, a local NGO made by President of 
Fishermen's Cooperative and Director of international exchange association since 
2004. Though Onuma lake has been a popular tourism spot for a long time 
because of its beautiful scenery, it has been polluted by over use of agricultural 
chemicals in cattle farming and erosion from abandoned forests with alien trees. 
President of Cooperative has bought a forest and wants to revive it to original 
nature with native trees!



W: We will mainly remove some alien conifer trees that disturb growth of other 
plants and animals and also make and put the carbon fiver in the lake to purity the 
water with some specialists and put some stones to protect the banks from the 
waves made by motor boats as Part of World Tanabata Action.



S: 100 years plan of the forests and sustainable town planning. Bring some info.!



A: Local house rent for the workcamps. SB! CV



L: South of Hokkaido island, in a national park near Hakodate city which is famous 
for romantic view in the night, especially for sweet couples! 



T: Sapporo (3 hours by express train. You need to arrive at Shin-Chitose airport 
by 08:00 on Sep. 02 and can leave there after 17:00 on Sep. 16). From Tokyo, 10 
hours by bullet train or 30 hours by ship.

 

LA: Excursion, joining the summer festival, exchange parties, home-stay, school 
visit, etc.



SR: Motivation to actively work in the forests and with local people! You may live 
and work together with 5 volunteers (Japanese and international) of the 2 months 
workcamp in Jul. 23 - Sep. 18.

Page 6 of 8Copyright © Instituto de la Juventud 2015



10/04/15 11:32
Fecha de impresión:Page 7 of 8Descripción del listado:

LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Ref.AgesCode Type Date PlacesWorkcamp

Codes Order

Japón

HANAWA  204/08/2015 - 18/08/2015FEST-ARTNICE-15-55 18 - 30  1 

TAISHI-TONDA  114/08/2015 - 28/08/2015ENVINICE-15-67 18 - 30  2 

HOSHINO  115/08/2015 - 30/08/2015ENVI-KIDSNICE-15-68 18 - 30  3 

OMUTA  122/08/2015 - 05/09/2015ENVINICE-15-72 18 - 30  4 

SHINTOKU  126/08/2015 - 08/09/2015AGRI-ENVINICE-15-77 18 - 30  5 

ONUMA 2  102/09/2015 - 16/09/2015ENVINICE-15-80 18 - 30  6 

Total Nº Campos:   6 Total Nº Plazas:  7 
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LIBRO CAMPOS PROYECTOS  2015

Ref.AgesCode Type Date PlacesWorkcamp

Dates Order

HANAWA  204/08/2015 - 18/08/2015FEST-ARTNICE-15-55 18 - 30  1 
TAISHI-TONDA  114/08/2015 - 28/08/2015ENVINICE-15-67 18 - 30  2 
HOSHINO  115/08/2015 - 30/08/2015ENVI-KIDSNICE-15-68 18 - 30  3 
OMUTA  122/08/2015 - 05/09/2015ENVINICE-15-72 18 - 30  4 
SHINTOKU  126/08/2015 - 08/09/2015AGRI-ENVINICE-15-77 18 - 30  5 
ONUMA 2  102/09/2015 - 16/09/2015ENVINICE-15-80 18 - 30  6 

Total Nº Campos:   6 Total Nº Plazas:  7 
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